May 2L, 1952

Dr, C, H, Andrewes

National Institute for Medical Research
The Ridgewsy, Mill Hill

London, N, W, 7, England

Dear Doctor Andrewes:

Dr, Walter Hermessen has written to me about
the possibility of his working with me after
September, 1952, I told him that I should be glad
to have him if he could obtain a suitable fellow-
ship. I would greatly appreciate it if you could
write me your impressions of the man and his work,

Sincerely yours,

ABS/maj Albert B, Sabin, M. D,



